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Guidance on Covid-19 alleviation at Dubai International Airport  

__ 
 
Introduction 
 

ACL is monitoring the situation in relation to the Covid-19 outbreak very closely, 

including our position in relation to possible alleviation for carriers under Article 8.8 of 

the Worldwide Slot Guidelines for carriers operating to Dubai International Airport 

(DXB). 

Taking into account developments in the wider industry, ACL will give alleviation 

from non-use of slots to and from Dubai International as follows: 

 

Winter 2019 IATA Scheduling Season 

 

Alleviation will be granted in line with Government Travel and Regulatory advice 

which covers slots for flights to/from China (excluding Beijing Capital Airport (PEK)), 

Iran, Bahrain, Saudi Arabia and Kuwait for the period such advice. In addition, 

alleviation will also be granted on all routes for the period 01 March – 28 March 

2020. 

 
Summer 2020 IATA Scheduling Season 

 

Alleviation will be granted on all routes for the period 29 March – 24 October 2020. 

Airlines should contact ACL if they have specific circumstances that they wish ACL 

to consider when determining historic precedence for the subsequent season. 

ACL will continue to monitor the situation closely and will adapt our position and 

amend this guidance if required. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


